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GREEN CROSS(R)

DERITOX(R)

GARDEN GUARD(R)

DOMESTIC

INSECTICIDE DUST

Controls insects attacking vegetables.

NET WEIGHT:  500 g, 2 kg

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:
Rotenone.........................0.7%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO.:  16,294 P.C.P. ACT

MONEY BACK GUARANTEE

The Solaris Group
A Unit of Monsanto Canada Inc.

600 - 25 Watline Avenue
Mississauga, Ontario

L4Z 2Z1

DIRECTIONS:

Apply a thin even coating to both upper and lower leaf surfaces.
Repeat weekly.  DERITOX is an excellent insecticide for vegetable
crops since it can be used up to day of harvest.

Controls:  Aphids, asparagus beetles, blister beetle, flea
beetle, potato beetle, potato leaf hopper, Mexican bean beetle,
tomato worm, imported cabbage worm, cabbage looper, striped
cucumber beetle, 12-Spotted cucumber beetle.  It is also
effective against Aphids and some other insects which attack
raspberries, blackberries, currants and flowering plants.



PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  May be harmful if swallowed.
Avoid breathing dust.   Avoid contaminating food and feed. 
Rotenone is toxic to fish and wildlife.

FIRST AID:  If on skin, wash with soap and water.  If in eyes,
flush with clear water.  If ingested, rinse mouth and drink
water.  Contact a physician or a Poison Control Centre.

DISPOSAL:  Wrap and dispose of empty container with household
garbage.  Do not reuse empty container.

Product Use Information:  1-800-668-5669.

(R)Registered trademark of Monsanto Company, Monsanto Canada Inc.
licensee
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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